
 
30 October 2023 

 

Greetings to our Vero Beach Little League Family! 

It’s the halfway point of the Fall Baseball Season and we all know what that means! Spring Baseball is right 
around the corner!  

Registration for Spring opens 1 November - you can register at www.verobeachll.org starting at 8:00am.  

Due to the tremendous growth in Little League participation, we are considering limiting the Spring enrollment 
to 600 players.  Our limiting factor is a lack of Team Managers and Coaches.  If you are interested in leading a 
team this Spring, please reach out to info@verobeachll.org and let us know.  

I’ve been asked a few times recently how we use the registration fees. Fair question!  Below is a chart on how 
the dues are used.  Keep in mind we receive zero Field Maintenance support from the City of Vero Beach or 
Indian River County – this puts us $75,000+ in debt before first pitch every year.   

* 
Without additional financial support from Parents, Community Businesses, Coaches and Volunteers none of this 
would be possible.  
 
 
On behalf of the VBLL Board of Directors – THANK YOU! 
 
 
Benjamin Folger 

 
 

President  
Vero Beach Little League 
916-335-8018 
bfolger@verobeachll.org 
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Where your $150 in Little League Dues Go

Facilities Maintenance Utilities Administration Insurance Umpires Equipment


